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Comment Received From: Christopher Lish
Submitted On: 1/22/2016
Docket Number: 15-AAER-06

Help California Lead on Lighting Standards -- 2015 Appliance Efficiency 
Rulemaking: General Services LED Lamps and Small Diameter Directional Lamps 
(Docket Number 15-AAER-06)

Friday, January 22, 2016 

Docket Unit 
California Energy Commission 
Docket No. 15-AAER-6 
1516 9th Street, MS-4 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Subject: Help California Lead on Lighting Standards --  2015 Appliance Efficiency Rulemaking: General Services 
LED Lamps and Small Diameter Directional Lamps (Docket Number 15-AAER-06) 

Dear Commissioner McAllister: 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the revised 15-day proposal for small diameter directional light-
emitting diode (LED) lamps and General Purpose LED Lamps published on January 7, 2016. 

The California Energy Commission (CEC) has proposed that general service LED lamps manufactured on or after 
January 1, 2018 shall have a CRI of 82 or greater and individual color scores (R) of 72 or greater. These new 
regulations provide an optimal combination of key performance attributes, luminous efficacy, color rendering, and 
longevity. 

The proposed standards provide an opportunity for Californians to save $4 billion over the next 13 years. By 2029, 
the standards will be saving about 3,000 Gwh per year, which is equivalent to about 400,000 average homes 
indefinitely or avoiding the construction of one 500 MW power plant. That means 10.3 million metric tons of carbon 
dioxide avoided between 2017 and 2029, which is equivalent to the emissions of about 168,000 cars. 

However, opponents of the proposal want to weaken the standards, which will harm the reputation of LED lighting, 
thereby chipping away at potential monetary and energy savings, thwarting efforts to fight climate change and making 
them less enjoyable. 

I don't want to see the standards weakened because it will result in greater amounts of greenhouse gases. 
Strengthening the standards will help Californians save money while enjoying quality lighting at a price we can afford. 
I support the CEC's proposal and reject the opposition's efforts to weaken the standards. 

"Do not suffer your good nature, when application is made, to say 'Yes' when you should say 'No'. Remember, it is a 
public not a private cause that is to be injured or benefited by your choice." 
--  George Washington 

Thank you for your consideration of my comments. Please do NOT add my name to your mailing list. I will learn 
about future developments on this issue from other sources. 

Sincerely, 
Christopher Lish 
San Rafael, CA
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